
  BROOKLYN  PUBLIC  SCHOOL 

Your Local School by the Hawkesbury River 

Week 8 

Fri 17 Mar League Tag & Tennis 

Week 9 

Mon 20 Mar P&C AGM—4pm 

Fri 24 Mar League Tag & Tennis 

What’s Coming Up  

Wed 29 Mar Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Fri 31 Mar K-2 Science Incursion 

Thurs 6 Apr 
Easter Hat Parade 
Last Day of Term 1 

Wed 26 Apr All students begin Term 2 lessons 

 

 CALENDAR 

13  MARCH  2023 TERM 1  WEEK 8 

Library Borrowing Week 8 

Due to NAPLAN testing taking place in the library, 

library lessons this week will take place in 

classrooms. Students may bring their library bags 

on Tuesday this week and Mrs Dalton will ensure 

each class has some borrowing time during the 

day. 

 

Lee Degeling 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

We are now in week 8 and as always, it has been 

a very busy fortnight. 
 

I am thrilled to be able to write and share some of 

the wonderful achievements of our students over 

the last 2 weeks. 
 

Our biggest events have been Zone Swimming 

and Pulse Alive. I would like to extend a very big 

thank you to Mrs Dalton and Mrs Turner for 

accompanying the students to Sydney and giving 

up their time to ensure Brooklyn students could be 

part of these wonderful opportunities. Thank you 

also to Lila San Roque and Alana George for 

travelling down on the train to Pulse Alive with Mrs 

Turner and assisting with supervision to the venue. 
 

During both events, Brooklyn students were 

fantastic representatives for our school. At zone 

swimming all students gave 100% effort, 

encouraged and cheered their team mates on. 

Pulse Alive was a busy and long day of rehearsal 

followed by an evening performance. Again, our 

students were outstanding with their behaviour 

and represented our school with excellence. Many 

of these students then rose again early to attend 

school the following day. What stamina and 

dedication! 

 

NAPLAN 

The National Assessment Program – Literacy and 

Numeracy (NAPLAN) is a point in time 

assessment of literacy and numeracy skills. Each 

year students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9 participate in 

tests for writing, reading, conventions of language 

(spelling, grammar and punctuation) and 

numeracy. 
 

NAPLAN will take place between Wednesday 15 

March to Monday 27 March. 
 

Please assist us by making sure your child is well 

rested and punctual to school. 

  



HZSS Swimming 2023 

On Wednesday 8 March, six Brooklyn Public School students travelled to PLC Sydney to swim in the Zone 
Swimming carnival. They represented our school, competing against 13 other schools within the 
Hornsby Zone.  
 

All six students recorded faster race times than they achieved in the school swimming carnival held the 
week before.  It was great to see the students names up in lights on the scoreboard (especially when 
they placed in their heat). The students were all excellent ambassadors and represented the school with 
pride.  The table shows where our students placed overall in the Hornsby zone. Well done Roland, 
Charlotte P, Ulysses, Locklan, Ani and Juliette! 
 

Mrs Dalton 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

Place overall Roland Charlotte Ulysses Locklan Ani Juliette 

FREESTYLE 32 25 31 26   23 

BREASTSTROKE 22 11 15   12 26 

BACKSTROKE 21 11       21 



International Women’s Day 

6/5/4T spent the morning understanding and appreciating the importance of recognising International 
Women’s Day. We discussed the importance of inclusivity and equality for all. We looked at inspirational 
and influential females in the world including the amazing women in our own lives.   
  
We then spent time researching inspirational women of their choice e.g., Jessica Watson, Sam Kerr, Jane 
Austen, Ash Barty to name just a few. 6/5/4T all put in a huge effort and created fantastic PowerPoint 
presentations.  Everyone thoroughly enjoyed this mini passion project.  
 
Miss Tobin  
6/5/4T  

  
 
 
 
                           
 

  

House Captains’ Swimming Carnival Recap!                    By Coco, Charlotte and Zali  

On the 28th of February Brooklyn students from years 2 – 6 went to the swimming carnival at Gosford 
Olympic Pool. We all had so much fun cheering on our fellow team members as they swam a length of 
50 – 200 metres! A lot of us were very tired after this, but that didn’t stop us from having fun and being 
great sports about it! We were also very proud to see everyone participate in the novelty races. A big 
thank you to our beautiful parent helpers who gave up their time to assist with the swimming carnival. 
As house captains for the houses Illawong (red), Derrubin (green) and Koonawurra (yellow) we are very, 
very proud of every member of our houses for their bravery and strength during the swimming carnival! 
We were all very happy to see how many people participated in each race and how many people were 
such good sports. Incredible is an understatement for everyone’s amazing energy and pride they 
showed on the day!   We can all confirm that the swimming carnival 2023 was a great success! 
 
Your house captains Coco (Illawong ), Charlotte (Derrubin) and Zali (Koonawarra).  
 



Pulse Alive 

Students in the 3-6 choir travelled to Olympic Park last week to participate in rehearsals for, and the 
performance of, Pulse Alive 2023. 
 
After an early 7am start, and with the help of our wonderful parent helpers, we caught two trains and a 
bus to get to the venue where we spent the day singing and dancing with over one thousand other 
students. 
 
After a long day of rehearsals, everyone went off to find their own dinner and came back together ready 
for the real deal performance to begin at 7.30pm. Many songs, dances and a marching band later 
students headed home with their parents at 10pm.  
 
It was an exceptionally long day and all our BPS students were fantastically behaved throughout. Our 
choir performed phenomenally and received an extra round of applause from our fans as we reached 
our parents and carers. 
 
Congratulations to our 3-6 choir for their stellar performance and impeccable behaviour. 
 
Mrs Turner 
Choir coordinator   
 
 
 
                           
 

  



  

Community News                                                  DISCLAIMER  
We sincerely thank our advertisers for their support of our school. While Brooklyn Public School is selective in the 
advertisements it runs, parents are advised to use their own discretion in supporting these services. 

A huge  

Thank You! 

to King Tide Café and their team 

for providing, free of charge, coffee and cake  

to our new Kindy families back in February! 



  


